
Firestone

3 SIZE 
60x60, 60x120, 
90x180cm

2 FINISHES
Matt, mable 
polished

COLOURS
White, Silver, Grey, 
Greige, Black

5



FI
R

E
ST

O
N

E

Fi
re

st
on

e 
/ G

re
y 

90
x1

80
 c

m



Fi
re

st
on

e 
/ G

re
ig

e
60

x1
20

 c
m

FI
R

E
ST

O
N

E



Fi
re

st
on

e 
/ S

ilv
er

60
x6

0
 c

m
FI

R
E

ST
O

N
E



Fi
re

st
on

e 
/ W

h
it

e
60

x1
20

 c
m

FI
R

E
ST

O
N

E



Fi
re

st
on

e 
/ B

la
ck

90
x1

80
 c

m

FI
R

E
ST

O
N

E



MosaicsSkirtingStep

ACCESORIES
we have matching accessories on request.

COLOURS
Choose the color you like the most.

Black Grey Greige Silver White
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FACES
Huge variety of faces where you can see 
the light shade variation of the pieces.

FI
R

E
ST

O
N

E

14 faces for  
60x60

/ White

7 faces for  
60x120

/ White



FACES
Huge variety of faces where you can see 
the light shade variation of the pieces.
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7 faces for  
90x180

/ White



FACES
Huge variety of faces where you can see 
the light shade variation of the pieces.
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14 faces for  
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/ Silver

7 faces for  
60x120

/ Silver



FACES
Huge variety of faces where you can see 
the light shade variation of the pieces.
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90x180

/ Silver



FACES
Huge variety of faces where you can see 
the light shade variation of the pieces.
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14 faces for  
60x60

/ Greige

7 faces for  
60x120

/ Greige



FACES
Huge variety of faces where you can see 
the light shade variation of the pieces.
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FACES
Huge variety of faces where you can see 
the light shade variation of the pieces.
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7 faces for  
60x120

/ Grey



FACES
Huge variety of faces where you can see 
the light shade variation of the pieces.
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90x180

/ Grey



FACES
Huge variety of faces where you can see 
the light shade variation of the pieces.
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14 faces for  
60x60

/ Black

7 faces for  
60x120

/ Black



FACES
Huge variety of faces where you can see 
the light shade variation of the pieces.
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7 faces for  
90x180

/ Black
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